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Key topics include: 
 
 
Challenges for a sustainable future  
 
Globalisation has fostered maritime trade over a long period, but the tide 
has turned. In these difficult times, FIATA Working Group Sea Chair 
Jens Roemer addresses the current industry developments and perils, 
while pointing out the need for a long-term dialogue amongst maritime 
partners for a sustainable supply chain. 
 
 
2021 FIATA World Congress Belgium. What’s New?  
 

Marc Huybrechts, chair of next year’s FIATA World Congress (FWC) 
and long-time member of FORWARD Belgium, the national logistics 
association organising the 2021 FWC, discusses key topics to be 
addressed at the congress, including sustainability in logistics, 
innovation and digitalisation trends, and of course COVID-19. 
 
 
A demurrage and detention toolkit 
 
Following the FMC’s landmark decision on demurrage and detention, 
FIATA is set to launch a dedicated toolkit this autumn, geared towards 
empowering members to promote the decision in their national contexts. 
 

Read the FIATA Review  

 

 

Deze nieuwbrief werd u verzonden door: 
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Brouwersvliet 33/Bus 1 
2000 Antwerpen 
Tel: 03/233.67.86 
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Als u geen nieuwsbrieven meer wenst te ontvangen kan u zich hier afmelden.  
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